Friday, June 17, 2005

Mount Royal Subdivision:

The contract has been awarded for the Polvadara Bridge replacement and Creedmoor Bridge repair to Posen Construction.  Posen Construction is a very reputable contractor who puts in bridges and does roadwork similar to ours through out Michigan, doing projects most of the time with the Michigan Department of Transportation.  The project is going to be started the week of July 4, 2005 last about four to five weeks.  

Posen would like to start on the Creedmoor Bridge, which is about a three to five day process.  There maybe a closure of the bridge during the day, but only for small periods of time, but Posen will always leave access if required for emergency vehicles and will give notice to all of our neighbors on the other side of bridge to plan accordingly.  Posen wants to keep everyone informed about what is going on, especially about this part of the project.  

The Polvadera Bridge replacement will begin the week of July 18, 2005.  Posen will begin the first week of pulling out the old bridge and then preparing the river for the new bridge.  The week of July 25 they will be placing footings for the bridge and place the bridge the first week of August.  The whole project should be complete the second week of August with final clean up the week of August 18, 2005.  

The area for the project will be blocked off completely, absolutely no access to the bridge or across it during the time Posen is doing the bridge. There will be large vehicles, cranes, multi axel trucks and excavators going up our streets, mostly coming in on the west side of the bridge.  Please help keep children and animals away from the area and allow this project to compete with out any delays.  I am sure the workers would not mind a little hospitality offering them water or lemonade once in a while, but be sure to allow them to complete their project with out a delay.

We should all be excited that this project will finally be complete and our neighbor will be connected again.  This year we will be able to use the bridge for the family fun day bike parade, which will be a wonderful sight.   

